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Accessible Third-Party Publisher Content in Moodle
In line with UM accessibility policy, all content developed or used as part of online, blended, or web-enhanced courses must be accessible to every student. In order to test for accessibility, the UMOnline team requests notification of intent to use third-party publisher content (e.g. Pearson, MacMillan, etc.) at least four months prior to its intended use. This period of time ensures that testing can be completed, resources approved, and/or alternative resources identified or created.
If you are planning to add third party content to your Moodle course, please follow these general guidelines:

1. Review the publisher’s curricular content and decide which aspects you would like to use. 

2. At least four months in advance, contact Nancy Clouse, who will work in conjunction with Kathy Garramone in IT about the specific third party content that will need to be tested for accessibility. Nancy will advise on procurement processes and Moodle integration, as well as coordinated testing procedures with Accessible Technology Services (ATS). 

3. In order to complete the testing process, UMOnline will require access to publisher resources and activities you plan to use. This involves UMOnline’s collaboration with the vendor. 

4. If the publisher content meets accessibility standards outlined in the University of Montana’s Electronic and Information Accessibility Policy, slated to be updated in 2020. The UMOnline technology support team will provide support for adding this content to Moodle. If the content does not meet these standards, UMOnline will work with you to locate or develop other content that is acceptable.

5. Allow up to one semester for completion of the entire accessibility review process.
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